
The DCC executive has been busy planning our two big events this fall. We need 
knowledgable people like yourself to present at these two events. 

The first is our September Conference on Saturday, September 20, 2014.  The 
conference will take place somewhere in Cheonan. The title of this year's conference is 
"Teachers Helping Teachers: Activities That Work". Would you like to present at this 
conference? Our call for presenters opens today and closes on Friday, August 29th. Our 
vetting process will conclude on Friday, September 5th. Please fill out this form if you'd 
like to present.    

The second event will be our 11th Symposium and Thanksgiving Dinner on Saturday, 
November 29th.  The symposium will be at Woosong University in Daejeon.  Our plenary 
speaker this year is Dave Sperling from Dave's ESL Cafe, with the title being "The Winds 
of Change: What's New, What's Hot, What's Not. The Changing Face of ESL in Korea".  
Would you like to present at the symposium? Our call for presenters opens today and 
closes on Friday, September 5th. Our vetting process will conclude on Saturday, 
September 20th. Please fill out this form if you'd like to present.

If you have any questions, please email us at daejeon@koreatesol.org .  As this is 
vacation season, please be patient for a reply. 
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